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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF 662 TO 720 LIVE OAK DRIVE 

Starting On/About Nov. 6 and Continuing Through Nov. 17, Excavation of Live Oak 
Drive Offshoot and the Driveway of 720 Will Require Brief Traffic Stoppages 

I-495 Express Lanes Northern Extension (495 NEXT) Project 

What’s Happening? 
Starting on/about Monday, November 6, and continuing through Friday, November 17, 
installation of a new waterline will require trenching across the split of the Live Oak Drive 
offshoot as well as the driveway of 720 Live Oak Dr. The excavation work will start across the 
driveway of 720, taking approximately two days. Next, crews will excavate the mouth of the 
split of Live Oak Drive, with the work anticipated to be completed over an estimated seven 
additional days. Excavated areas will be backfilled as soon as the waterline installation is 
complete. 

How Will it Affect Residents? 
Vehicular access will be maintained at all times with the use of steel plates to cover excavated 
areas. However, when vehicles approach the two areas during active excavation, the work will 
be paused as steel plates are moved to cover the dug-up area. Motorists should expect delays 
of approximately five minutes as the steel plates are moved. 

Flaggers using revolving 
“Stop/Slow” signs will be 
stationed in advance of 
the work to ensure safe 
operations. 

Stay Connected 

495NorthernExtension@VDOT.Virginia.gov 

John Undeland, Lane Construction: 703-785-3461 
Construction Information Line: 703-592-6430 

495NEXT.org 

@VaDOTNOVA 

Virginia Department 
of Transportation 

/groups/vdotnova SIGN UP FOR 
PROJECT EMAILS 
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